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To our ELECTED representatives; 

 

Vote by mail is a long standing tradition in Oregon. It upholds our democratic values 

by making it accessible for every eligible voter to participate in our democracy. By 

restricting voting to in person and day of you will be limiting the ability of all to 

participate in our elections. I urge you to vote in opposition of this voter suppression 

tactic that is oppressive and disenfranchises the most vulnerable member of our 

society specifically elderly, disabled, and working class citizens. You must uphold our 

constitutional right to participate in in democracy through this accessible election 

system of vote by mail.  

 

Yours truly,  

Emily Jones  


